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HARYANA STATE HIGHER EDUCATION COUNCIL
Ref. No.:-12/5-P 11-2020 Adv./HSHEC Dated:-11-6-2024

Reminder
To,
All the Vice Chancellors
State Universities
Haryana

Subject:- Regarding Implementation of UGC's 'Guidelines for Internship/Research Internship for

Under Graduate Students’

Respected Vice Chancellors,

Namaste!

Greetings from Haryana State Higher Education Council.

Your kind attention is drawn to the letter dated 16.04.2024 regarding 'Guidelines for
Internship/Research Internship for Under Graduate Students'. Copy of these guidelines has already
been shared with you vide Council letter no 12/5-P 11-2020 ADV. /HSHEC dated 16-4-2024.

NEP 2020 prominently focuses on how the under graduate students can improve their
professional skills for their employability and develop their interest / passion for research and
innovations. There is also a provision of credits for undergraduate students on completion of
internship/ research under these UGC guidelines.

Hence, you are humbly requested to intimate status whether the University has
implemented these guidelines. If so, kindly share a copy of the same, along with details of the Nodal

Officer of the University/Colleges affiliateg,with the Council at hshecadvisor@gmail.com.
Regards

AWl
K.K. Agnihotri
Advisor, HSHE(‘M

Endst No. Even Dated 11.06.2024

A copy in continuation of endst no 12/5-P 11-2020 ADV./HSHEC dated 16-4-2024 is forwarded to the
Director General, Higher Education, Haryana, Panchkula with a request for sharing the instructions

(if not done earlier) with the colleges.
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K.K. Agnihotri
Advisor, HSHEC
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Takniki Shiksha Sadan, Bays No. 7-12, Sector — 4, Panchkula — 134112
Contact No-0172-2570743, 2580435 (PBX) Email- chairpersonhshec@gmail.com




